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Dear Sir,
  I would urge you to respect our History, as our Present awakens to the consequences of Past thoughtless
decisions and to preserve this special site both Above and Below ground for our children and grandchildren to
not lose their right to a Future, in which they will surely wish to discover even more about who we are and
where we have come from…..
  As a child brought up in Hampshire, visits to Stonehenge awoke in me a desire to know more about the world
around me and I am still exploring….
With regards,
   Nina Taylor
   
   
     




